


 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 



A Message from Supernova 
 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank all of my members for their patience and 
understanding throughout the last several months.  This has been a time of great uncertainty for 
our little gym and each day has brought new challenges.  My gym has the strength of FAMILY 
backing it and I know we can make it through this. 
 
A special thank you to my members who reached out to me with their love and kindness.  You 
have all been my light at the end of a very long tunnel.  Thank you so much for your unwavering 
support and loyalty. 
 
Myself and my coaches are waiting patiently and anxiously to welcome you back to gym.  My 
right hand peoples….Meaghan, Kyleigh, Syd, and Morgan….You guys truly shine. 
 

Welcome Back to gym everyone​! 
 

“1, 2, 3, ​SUPERNOVA!!!​” 
 
 
Gymnastically yours 
Georgina MacDonnell 

 
 


